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28 July 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 6 PYJAMA MUFTI DAY and GUESSING COMPETITION 
 
Our Year 6 students are very excited to be organising a pyjama mufti day and guessing competition 
as their first fundraiser for 2020.  
 
Each year, our Year 6 students raise funds to put towards purchasing a special contribution to the 
school. Last year, our 2019 Year 6 students purchased a 3D printer.  
 
We are very mindful that many families may be experiencing financial stress due to the 
unprecedented circumstances experienced throughout this year. Please note that all fundraising 
efforts are voluntary. 
 
On Tuesday 18 August, students are invited to wear their pyjamas to school.  A monetary donation 
would be much appreciated on this day, however, a donation is not compulsory.  Students will need 
to wear their school shoes with their pyjamas for safety reasons. 
 
During the week leading up to the mufti day, Year 6 will be holding a Kindy-Year 2 and Year 3-Year 6 
guessing competition.  Students from each class will be given an opportunity at recess or lunch to 
guess the correct number of lollies in the prize jar. The student who guesses the correct number will 
be awarded the full jar of lollies. There will be no cost involved in taking a guess as we would like to 
limit the handling of money in line with the COVID-19 health and safety guidelines.  
 
The winners of the guessing competition will be announced on the Pyjama mufti day. 
 
If you would like to make suggestions about creative ways to raise funds for our Year 6 students 
which limit the handling of money, we welcome your ideas.  Please send them through to the school 
email address. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Marina Edwards & Mrs Tamara Hopkins 
Year 6 Teachers 
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